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Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20545

-

.

Mr. Carlton Kamerer, Director
Office of Congressional Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Comission
1717 H Street
Washington, D.C. 20555

,

Dear Mr. Kamerer:

Since the enclosed co'rrespondence comes under the purview of your

office, we are forwarding it for your information and appropriate

action.
- Sincerely,

|
, ,

y Robert L. Ferguson ,;
M rogram Director f'
# for Nuclear Energy
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July 17, 1979
_

Congressiona1 Relations
R1 clear and Other Resources Division
FED Room 4446 MS 461
Washington, D. C. 20585

Gentlemen:

Enclosed you will find correspondence from Neil Hanna
of Warren. I would appreciate your looking into this ratter
for me. Please address any correspondence to Karen McCree
of my staff.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Carl Levin
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11541 Adams -

Warren,Mich 48093
May 14, 1979

-

Carl Levin
U.S. Senator
1860 Michigan Avenue

. .. -- Detroit, Mich--48093 -- - - - - - - -

Dear Er. Levin

I am writing you in hope that I might receive some
information on the nuclear acesident.

I am researching this topic and would appreciate
your assistance.

Sincerely,

h4WA
Neil Hanna

1. What would happen if the hydrogen bubble exploded?
2. How could it have been )revented?
3. How easy would it be to sabatage an atomic plant?
4. How effective are the alarm systems on atomic plants?
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